
 

• Managed continual facilities upgrades and 

repairs. 

• Continued to manage all work associated 

with the Friends organization, including 

publications, membership drive, events, 

fundraisers, and now the renovation of the 

community room. 

 

• Provided leadership necessary to bring about 

our continued receipt of grants such as the 

Williamson Fund, etc. 

• Local involvement: Emmet County 

Community Foundation, Museum 

partnerships, Chamber events, Kiwanis, etc. 

This past year has brought continued adjustments to our procedures and offerings due to 

Covid, making it more challenging to find ways to offer outstanding programming.  The 

increased demands have continued as our renovation project has ramped up, the HVAC 

replacement has required attention, and other issues such as the ISP change, facilities 

repairs, and an increasing amount of my time has been needed for managing projects and 

contractor relationships.  I’ve appreciated the support of the board throughout all of this. 

Please let me know if you have goals for the library you would like me to focus on 

this next year.  The main thing I need from you, as a board, is your advocacy.  Any 

time people see board members at our programs, spreading the word about what 

we offer, or informing the community about the value of the library, you are 

offering the best support you can give. 


